
 
June 3, 2025 

 

ATTENTION
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF CHANGE TO PARK FEES 
 
The California State Housing & Community Development (HCD) has made 
some changes to their fee schedule for mobile home park and RV Park 
permits as outlined in HCD Information Bulletin 2024-02.  
 

  
 

  
 
A copy of the HCD Information Bulletin 2024-02 (MP, SOP, EH, MH) can be found on 
HCD’s website at the following link:  
 

https://www.hcd.ca.gov/sites/default/files/docs/building-standards/ib-2024-02.pdf 
 

 

ICPDS MANAGEMENT 
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